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Letter to Dawley Hamlets Parish Council 

 

This academic year, we have been lucky enough to receive funding from the Parish Council to provide 

additional experiences for our young people.  

In October we received a wonderful £649 to cover the full cost of a Pantomime experience here at 

school. We recognise that our pupils may not have the opportunities to experience a Pantomime and 

this is the closest that they may have to fulfil this goal. We are incredibly grateful that we did not 

have to partially fund this ourselves from our budget and that the Parish Council recognise that 

school budgets are becoming increasingly tight and that we have to prioritise resources. Without the 

Parish Council’s incredibly generous donation, our pupils would not have had this wonderful experience 

last Christmas.  

We continue to be incredibly grateful for the involvement and interest that the Parish Council takes 

in our school and its pupils and hope to continue to work with you in the future to consider the best 

interests of our community.  

 

Yours Gratefully, 

 

Mrs Tammy Lockley  

Head Teacher  

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@taw.org.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 

School Business Manager: Mrs L Ponter 
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